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Response to Comment RO5-1 
This comment relates to an issue outside the scope of recirculation pursuant to 
CEQA Guidelines Section 15088.5(c). For a full description of the scope of 
recirculation for this EIR, please see the Recirculation Readers Guide, dated 
February 22, 2018. Please note, however, that the County appreciates your 
continued input and concurrence with the mitigation pertaining to cultural 
resources, consistent with the comment provided on the DEIR. Please also see 
DEIR Response to Comment O5-1.   
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